
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, February 11, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Galaxy Pizza  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today 

 

 

1. Attention Adventurers!!! 

7th Grade RPG Club members will meet TODAY after school until 4pm in Room 

112.   Please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. La Bud, or Dr. McGovern with any questions.  See 7th 

graders after school today! 

 

2. ONE week until the Battle of the Books! The Battle will take place next Friday at 1:30 in 

the Gurrie LLC.  Readers use this weekend to get some more reading done! Check in 

with your teams and get ready for a great competition!  

 

If you still need to pick up your tee-shirt, please see Mrs. Sutsser. Happy Reading! 

 

 

     

 


